

INDIAN SCHOOL AL WADI AL KABIR

DEPAR	DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH [2023-2024]		
TOPIC: READING	COMPREHENSION	WORKSHEET	
RESOURCE PERSO	ON: Ms. Batul Saifee		
NAME:	CLASS: III SEC:	DATE:	
Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.			

Rosie loved bedtime. Her dad always told her stories at bedtime. Sometimes, he told fairy tales. Sometimes, he told animal stories. And sometimes, he told sports stories. Rosie could not wait to hear dad's next story.

Rosie's Bedtime

On Thursday night, dad's car had a flat tire. While he waited for the mechanic to come, it started to rain and he got wet.

So, Mom tucked Rosie into bed instead. "Dad is sick," Mom told Rosie. "I can tell you a story if you want me to." Mom told Rosie a story but it was not the same. She felt sad. She did not want Dad to be sick and she missed story time with Dad. She thought maybe Dad missed story time, too.

This gave her an idea. Rosie hopped out of bed. She went to Dad's room. She knocked on his door. "Come in," Dad said. When Rosie opened the door, Dad smiled weakly. "I am sorry. I missed story time tonight." Rosie sat on Dad's bed. "No, you did not. I am going to tell you a story."

So, Rosie told dad a story about a castle, a dragon, and a princess. Dad loved the story and he fell asleep with a smile on his face. "Get well quickly, Dad," Rosie whispered.

I. Complete the following sentences.	
Mom told Rosie a story but it was not	
2. Dad loved the story and hesmile on his face.	with a
II. Answer the following questions.	
1. Who tells Rosie stories at bedtime?	
	-
2. What happened to dad's car on Thursday night?	-
3. Why was Rosie sad?	-
4. Name any two types of stories Rosie's dad told her at I	- bedtime.
a) b)	
III. Write a word from the passage which means -	
a skilled worker who repairs and maintains vehicles –	